
 

 

Boys and Girls Club director Mrs. Katina Haynes demonstrated the importance of standard 

conversions in everyday life with a cooking lesson with 7th/8th grade classes at Cumberland Elementary 

School. Great community resource and real world application of mathematics!  



 

 



 

 



 

 


